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NOTICE TO STAKEHOLDERS 
 

CLOSURE OF CAAF PERSONNEL LICENSING (PEL) OFFICE 
 

The CAAF PEL Office will be closed during the holiday season from the 
28th to 30th December 2022. 

 
Please note the following important dates and ensure that necessary arrangements are made in advance. 

Last dates for: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

THANK YOU 

• Flight Test Booking Fri 9th Dec 2022 

• Engineering Exams Mon 12th Dec 2022 

• Acceptance of PEXO examination applications Wed 14th Dec 2022 

• Air Law & Type Rating Exams Wed 14th Dec 2022 

• PEXO Exams Fri 16th Dec 2022 

• Acceptance of License applications Fri 16th Dec 2022 

• Flight Test Fri 16th Dec 2022 

• Collection of KDR’s & Licenses Fri 23rd Dec 2022 


